The June meeting of 122 was held on Saturday 14 and called to order by President Jim
Haunstein at 1300 hours. The meeting was held at Shreveport North airport in
conjunction with the Fathers Day flyin. Minuets were approved, treasurer report was
given.

Jon Still reported on the results of the Young Eagles event, in all regards the even was
successful. The July First Friday night movie has been canceled.

Mike Parks gave a very informative report on our needs and progress to date for the B17
arrival in September. If you can help Mike and the club out please email Mike Parks

at mbmkparks@gmail.com. Sandy Stilp gave a report on her tasks for the B17 project as
contribution coordinator. She will be soliciting major sponsors for support.

We welcome Laurance Benander on board as our membership coordinator, Thanks
Laurance!

Charles Lee, son of Jim Lee (past member) donated a 1930's aircraft radio to 122 per the
request of his father who past away last year. We will research this item and decide what
will be the best use for this donation. We will keep Charles Lee posted in the process.

The meeting was adjourned at 1345.

Jim Haunstein



